ATTACHMENT 3

Jones, Kelly

From: Boop, Jerry

Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2021 10:09 AM
To: Jones, Kelly

Subject: FW: Affordable Development Work Order
fyi

From: David W. Hall <dwhall@stenstrom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2021 10:07 AM

To: Sheikh, Susan <ssheikh@cityofoviedo.net>

Cc: DeRostaing, Arthur <aderostaing@cityofoviedo.net>; Wyatt, Bobby <bwyatt@cityofoviedo.net>; Stewart, Alexis
<astewart@cityofoviedo.net>; Clark, Jennifer T. <jtclark@cityofoviedo.net>; Boop, Jerry <jboop@cityofoviedo.net>
Subject: RE: Affordable Development Work Order

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is
safe.

Susan,
I've reviewed your email and the attached documents.
The execution of a new work order does seem to be the better alternative given the cost involved.

In regard to the expiration of the underlying contract with Seminole County affecting our piggybacking, | am of the
opinion that as long as the new work order is executed and effective prior to the expiration date of the underlying
Seminole County contract we are still able to piggyback on it without having to go through another bid process or finding
another contract with this vendor to piggyback on.

I’d recommend that you make sure we have covered everything we need to with this vendor in this agreement as we
would not be able to enter into a new piggyback with the vendor after the expiration date of the Seminole County
contract.

Best regards,

David Hall

Stenstrom, McIntosh, Colbert & Whigham, PA
300 International Parkway, Suite 100

Lake Mary, FL 32746

(407) 322-2171

(407) 330-2379 (fax)

dwhall@stenstrom.com

From: Sheikh, Susan <ssheikh@cityofoviedo.net>
Sent: Wednesday, January 6, 2021 9:15 AM
To: David W. Hall <dwhall@stenstrom.com>






